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Thank you to Principal Couch, Shelly Morgan, Kristen Cross, Angela Serio, 

and Michelle Coles for visiting Graham today and answering questions during 

our Crone Informational Meeting.    We had a wonderful turnout and we hope 

everyone found the information helpful as our 4th and 5th graders get ready for 

their transition to Crone!  

 

Our next PTA meeting will be this Thursday, April 12th at 9:30am.  We will be 

voting during this meeting on next year’s Executive Board.  We invite all of 

our PTA members to come and vote for next year’s board!  If you still are 

interested in a position on the board, nominations can be still taken from the 

floor during our election. Any questions, please contact a current board 

member or our nominating committee: Brooke Murphy, Elena Dugger, or 

Michele Kapinus. 

 

As always, thanks for reading! 

Emily  

 
 

April 11 

Skate Night 
6-8pm 

Country Night 
 

April 12 

PTA Meeting - 
Elections 

9:30am MPR  
 

April 18 

Graham Reflections 
Ceremony 

6-7pm  MPR 
 

April 16-20 

Earth Week 
 

April  20 

Father/Son Night Out 
5:30pm-8:30pm 

Player’s Indoor Sports 
 

April 23-26 

Health and Nutrition 
Week 

 

April 30 

Restaurant Night 
Potbelly’s Naperville 

5-8pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

/
Player’s Indoor Sports 

 
Friday April 20th 
5:30pm-8:30pm 

 
RSVPs due April 16  Please go to the following website and register 

under “School Events”  
www.playersindoor.com/parties-events/other/ 

 
**Additional important information 

and details about this event on the next page** 

 

 

Graham District Website:  
http://graham.ipsd.org/ 

 
Graham PTA website: 

http://www.grahampta.org/ 
 

PTA Facebook page: 
https://www.facebook.com/

groups/grahampta/ 
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http://graham.ipsd.org/
http://www.grahampta.org/
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2017-2018 PTA BOARD 

President: Emily Chen 

Vice Presidents: Tiffany Treacy & Stephanie Melone 

Treasurer: Suzie Perkins 

Secretary: Brooke Murphy 

 
Our Nominating Committee has announced 
the nominations for the 2018-19 Executive 
Board. Voting will take place at our April 12th 
PTA meeting. 
  

Kristin Kirchner - President, 
Stephanie Melone- 1st Vice President, 

Sarah Nicolson - 2nd Vice President, 
Suzie Perkins - Treasurer, 

Brooke Murphy – Secretary 
 

If you are interested in chairing or co-chairing 
a committee next year, please get in touch 
with one of our board members.  This is a great 
time to get involved while still having some 
seasoned chairs to partner with! 
 

April 11 6-8pm 
 

It’s country night at our next skate night on 
April 11 at Aurora Skate center!  We hope you 
can join us for a fun night out while supporting 
the Graham PTA!  For additional info and 
copies of the skate waiver please go here: 
http://www.grahampta.org/family-
events.html    

April 18 6-7pm 
 

We will be holding a small celebratory 
ceremony for our Graham students that 
entered in this year’s Reflection Program. 
Evites have been sent to our participants – 
please RSVP on the invite.    Questions, please 
email Sudha Murali: 
sudarshana.murali@gmail.com   

/

Online RSVPs due Monday April 16 
 

Friday April 20th        
5:30pm-8:30pm 

Player’s Indoor Sports 
 

We are excited for our Father/Son night out! 
The Graham PTA would like to invite you and 
your son to a night of all “sport’s” of fun!  There 
will be Kickball, Dodgeball, Soccer, Catch the 
flag etc.   

We will have about 5-6 stations of sports 
related activities, along with a refreshment and 
snack area.  Check in time will begin at 5:30pm 
and the event will begin at 6pm.   

The cost of the event is $30 per family, there 
is no extra charge for multiple children, 
however, this event is only for children that 
attend Graham.  Please go to the following 
website and register under “School Events” 
www.playersindoor.com/parties-
events/other/  Please RSVP by April 16 so we 
can have an accurate headcount for 
refreshments. 

Questions, please email Noelle Klinko 
nklinko@hotmail.com  

May 7 
 

Our last Blessings in a Backpack event will take 
place before school on Monday, May 7.  A 
volutneer sign up link will be sent out prior to 
our event – but please mark your calendars in 
the meantime! 
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